
ARIOS, JUSTIN

From: ARIOS, JUSTIN

Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2022 8:20 AM

To: ARIOS, JUSTIN

Subject: FW: I support Trenta Expansion

From: Eric Eisenberg <ericdeisenberg@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, September 26, 2022 11:41 AM 
To: DRAPKIN, SCOTT <SCOTT.DRAPKIN@costamesaca.gov> 
Subject: I support Trenta Expansion 

Hi Scott,  

My name is Eric Eisenberg and I am an owner and investor in 17 West in Costa Mesa. My wife and I own three units in 
the project and we are in full support of Trenta expanding.  

My neighbor reached out to me as he is leading an operation to block Trenta from parking at a car wash next to our 
community as he is citing potential crime? That seems like a pretty ridiculous case to make against a small business and 
neighborhood gem looking to expand. 

Chris was a huge supporter of Trenta when it first opened and would constantly recommend it to me and others. There 
is something that happened personally between him and the owner that has caused him to want to hurt the owner's 
business. He has had issues with other residents at 17 West although I personally get along well with him. 

I don't agree with letting personal vendettas come in the way of small businesses and feel as Costa Mesa should do 
anything we can as a community to support small businesses. 

Thank you for taking the time to read. 

--  
Kind Regards, 

Eric D. Eisenberg |   
_______________________________________________________________________ 

Cell: 516.851.8997| 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to the Information Technology 
Department. 
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